
Dear Valued Guest, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some exciting changes to 

our room service menu that will take effect starting [insert date]. 

Our culinary team has been working diligently to enhance your dining experience, and we are 

pleased to introduce new dishes as well as some seasonal favorites. 

New Menu Highlights: 

• [Dish 1 Name] - [Short Description] 

• [Dish 2 Name] - [Short Description] 

• [Dish 3 Name] - [Short Description] 

We believe these additions will elevate your stay and provide a delightful culinary experience 

right in the comfort of your room. 

If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out to our guest services 

team. 

Thank you for choosing [Hotel Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Hotel Contact Information] 


